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Submitted values are:

Date  Sunday, January 12, 2020 
To  His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council 
First Name  Jennifer 
Last Name  Altenberg 
Email   
Address  Ave V South 
City  Sasktoon 
Province  Saskatchewan 
Postal Code   
Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable)  Pleasant Hill
Community Association 
Subject  Response to 8.3.2 Saskatoon Fire Department – Boarded Buildings 
Meeting (if known)  STANDING POLICY COMMITTEE ON PLANNING,
DEVELOPMENT AND COMMUNITY SERVICES 
Comments  
PHCA would like to speak to Council in regards to the Saskatoon Fire Departments
report on boarded up buildings. 
PHCA has prepared another report and count of boarded up homes as of Jan.12th,
2020. 
There are currently more buildings boarded up since our intial concerns back in June
of 2019.

Attachments 

The results of this submission may be viewed at:

https://www.saskatoon.ca/node/398/submission/356600


